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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

The Audit Commission have now presented the Annual Audit Letter for 2011/12, 
which is appended. 
 
The presentation of this letter marks the conclusion of the external audit work in 
relation to the 2011/12 financial year.  The letter has been discussed with officers.  
As required by Regulations, the Annual Audit Letter has been made available to all 
members before 30 November 2012. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Audit Committee confirm their acceptance of the Annual Audit Letter. 
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